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N'wv Jamuary 9th 1948

‘Dear Mr Herrlein:

Thanks for your kind letter of Dec. 2nd which
I received thie evening. I serl my card in August "39, but as
it did not reach you, here is a new one. Your suggestion &bout
the dete is correct, see other side!

I am very thankfull for the hemspirit you °
showed by making it possible for me to get the 1941 copies of
our megezine. Did not yet receive the Dec. number, but it takes
a long way thru Siberia! '

Amateser-radio is practically at a complete
standstil now in Europe. As far as we in Holland are concerned,
reception of foreign transmitters, except Germans, is forbidden
so I cannot give you any official comment on long-range rlulptiﬂ
About local conditions- there is much background noise now 1
and then in our set and I expect a lot of statics as soon as
the winterweather is over. So poor business.

Talking about businesse If your company
could ship its products, we might meke a big contract now!
However, there will not be anything like that before the war
is over and then it shell not be needed. o)
Wish ‘vlou meny & pleasent chat, and tho late,

all good wishes for 18 Cheerio %?‘%E:__
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PAOGE 1939 Holland

Operator: G.H. Pieterson
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